
                                   19th June 2018 
Dear Parent 
 

The Month of June is dedicated to the Sacred Heart of Jesus 

 
YRW Class Assembly 
Please join our Reception children – Mrs Russell and Mrs Woulfe’s class -  as they lead our collective 
worship on Friday, 22nd June.  Assembly begins at 9:15am.  All welcome. 
 
Party in the Playground 
We owe so many thanks to the PTA Committee who worked tirelessly to ensure that this year’s PiP was 
the roaring success it proved to be.  To all our parent supporters who ran stalls, stepped in to support 
where and when required; to those who remained to the end of the evening to clean up; to Mr Reid who 
entertained us so beautifully; to the children who danced, played and enjoyed; to those parent who 
provided specific, and invaluable, items i.e. tables, fridges, cars etc  - you have shown us what a wonderful 
community St Mary’s can be when positivity and harmony lend a hand.  My gratitude to you all.   Thank 
you so much. 
 
Lourdes 2018 
At the time of your reading this, we should be safely landed in France.  We return on Saturday.  You, your 
families and loved ones will be remembered in prayer at the Shrine of Our Blessed Mother.   Mrs Jones 
and Mr Clinton will be available should you need to speak with a member of the Senior Leadership Team 
during this time.  
 

Parking and Prevention … 
Preet Kaur Gill, MP for this area, has kindly agreed to support our application for closer monitoring and 
safety systems around our school.    We continue to rely upon your good selves to park with a safe mind-
set and in compliance with the rules of the road.    Thank you for keeping our children safe. 

 
Reminder: Sports Day 2018 
We have pencilled in 16th July as our day for the children to participate in some active competition and 
fun.  Infants – am and juniors – pm.   More details will follow nearer to the time. 

E-safety Tip of the Week

Thought (and practice) for the week… 
 

“Great minds discuss ideas. 

Average minds discuss events.  

Small minds discuss people.”  
Eleanor Roosevelt 

 

Yours sincerely, 

H M Cusack,  
Headteacher 
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